
          T O W N  o f  B R O O K L I N E  
                    Massachusetts 

            BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
 

 
Daniel F. Bennett 

Building Commissioner 

333 Washington Street, Brookline, Massachusetts 02445 

  Tel: (617) 730-2100 Fax: (617) 739-7542 

 

 

 

 

To:   Select Board  

 

From:  Anthony Guigli, Project Administrator 

 

Date:  9 August 2021 

 

Re:  Michael Driscoll School 

  Gilbane Building Company 

Change Order #1 - $ 0.00 (no cost) 
 
 

The proposed change order #1 to the contract between the TOB and Gilbane Building Company 

in the amount of $ 0.00 is for the Driscoll School Project.  This no cost change order consists of 

several items, including a clarification to the previously executed GMP regarding 

commissioning, acknowledgement of addenda from various trade contractors as a result of the re-

bid and an expenditure from the contingency within the GMP to account for the escalation in 

structural steel cost. 

 

This will be considered for approval at tomorrow’s Building Commission Meeting and at an 

upcoming School Committee Meeting.   

 

Please call or email with questions.   

 

Thank you for the consideration of the above. 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc: D. Bennett 


